
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert  B.A.(Hons), NPQH 

E-mail: office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk        Monday, 5th December 2016  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Years 3 and 4 – Christmas Party 

 

A Christmas party has been arranged for the children in the above classes.  This will be on Wednesday, 

14th December in the afternoon. 

 

Children can come to School on the day dressed in their party clothes/shoes.  Please be aware that the 

children will be playing out at break times so fancy shoes may get ruined.  If you are concerned about 

this, please provide a separate pair of shoes for your child to change into for playing out.  Thanks.   

 

The cost of the party is a very reasonable £1.00.  This is to cover the cost of the party snacks and 

Christmas-themed activities. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to the office along with £1.00 (per child). 

 

Mrs S Craig and Miss H Bacon 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP – CHRISTMAS PARTY – YEARS 3 and 4 

 

 

Name of Child/Children ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I enclose £1.00 (per child) towards the cost of the Christmas party on Wednesday, 14th December. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………….. 

 

  

St. George’s C of E Primary School 

                       School Street 

                               Barrow in Furness 

                                             Cumbria 

                                          LA14 2JN 

 

                Telephone (01229) 841240 

                           Fax (01229) 841249 

mailto:office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk

